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Exodus 20:14



EXODUS

Exodus 20:14 
14 “You shall not commit adultery.



EXODUS

Commandment #7:

You shall not commit adultery.



EXODUS

2 Tim 2:13, if we are faithless, he remains 
faithful, for he cannot disown himself.

Hosea 3:1, The Lord said to me, “Go, show 
your love to your wife again, though she is 
loved by another man and is an adulteress. 
Love her as the Lord loves the Israelites, 
though they turn to other gods and love the 
sacred raisin cakes.”



EXODUS

Gen. 39:9 [Joseph said to her] No one is 
greater in this house than I am. My master 
has withheld nothing from me except you, 
because you are his wife. How then could I do 
such a wicked thing and sin against God?”

Jer. 23:10, The land is full of adulterers; 
because of the curse the land lies parched and 
the pastures in the wilderness are withered. 
The prophets follow an evil course and use 
their power unjustly.



EXODUS

Deut. 22:22, If a man is found sleeping with 
another man’s wife, both the man who slept 
with her and the woman must die. You must 
purge the evil from Israel.



EXODUS

Deut. 22:23-27, 23 If a man happens to meet 
in a town a virgin pledged to be married and 
he sleeps with her, 24 you shall take both of 
them to the gate of that town and stone them 
to death—the young woman because she was 
in a town and did not scream for help, and the 
man because he violated another man’s wife. 
You must purge the evil from among you.



EXODUS

Deut. 22:23-27, 25 But if out in the country a 
man happens to meet a young woman 
pledged to be married and rapes her, only the 
man who has done this shall die. 26 Do nothing 
to the woman; she has committed no sin 
deserving death. This case is like that of 
someone who attacks and murders a 
neighbor, 27 for the man found the young 
woman out in the country, and though the 
betrothed woman screamed, there was no 
one to rescue her.



EXODUS

Matt. 5:32, 32 But I tell you that anyone who 
divorces his wife, except for sexual immorality, 
makes her the victim of adultery, and anyone 
who marries a divorced woman commits 
adultery.

Matt. 5:27-28, 27 “You have heard that it was 
said, ‘You shall not commit adultery.’ 28 But I 
tell you that anyone who looks at a woman 
lustfully has already committed adultery with 
her in his heart.



EXODUS

Do not conform to the pattern of this world, 
but be transformed by the renewing of your 
mind. – Romans 12:2a 

Heb. 13:4, Marriage should be honored 
by all, and the marriage bed kept pure, 
for God will judge the adulterer and all 
the sexually immoral.



EXODUS

1 Thess. 4:7, For God did not call us to be 
impure, but to live a holy life
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